
Hill View Primary Academy 
 

Year 1 – Fire, Fire                17th December 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of our next project Fire, Fire we are lucky enough to have Rainbow Theatre 
company visiting.  They will be doing a fun and interactive workshop for the children 
on Monday 20th January 2025.    The workshop will transport the children back to 
1666 and follow the events of the Great Fire of London through the eyes of Samuel 
Pepys.  This is currently a surprise for the children!  
 
The cost of the workshop is £5.00 per child and payment for this required by Monday 
13th January 2025. Payments for this can be made by using WisePay which you can access 
using the link on the front page of the school website: www.hillviewprimary.co.uk. Once you 
have accessed the link, please select ‘Trips and Visits’, in the toolbar, on the left-hand side. 
Alternatively, payments can be made in cash at the school office. By making payment for this 
activity, you are giving permission for your child to take part in this on Monday 20th January 
2025.  
 
Please note that these activities will not be able to go ahead without full payment from all 
students. If you have any present financial difficulty, please do not hesitate to contact the school 
office to discuss this confidentially and a payment plan can be organised to accommodate your 
requirements.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.   
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
Miss Homer and the Year 1 Team  
 

 

 
 

http://www.hillviewprimary.co.uk/

